
 

IT IS WITH GREAT SADNESS THAT WE HAVE TO ANNOUCE THAT THIS YEARS TOOWOOMBA TOY RUN 

AS WE KNOW IT HAS HAD TO BE CANCELLED DUE TO COVID-19.   

 

UNFORTUNATELY THE NEED FOR THE DONATIONS USUALLY GATHERED AT OUR ANNUAL EVENT ARE 

NEEDED NOW MORE THAN EVER.   

SO OUR SOLUTION….. 

ON THE 20TH DECEMBER 2020 WE ENCOURAGE ALL RIDERS TO GET OUT ON 

THEIR MOTORCYCLES WITH THEIR MATES AND GO FOR A RIDE AROUND OUR 

WONDERFUL REGION.  AT SOME POINT IN YOUR RIDE PLEASE COME AND 

DROP BY THE DMCSC CLUBHOUSE AT THE TOOWOOMBA SHOWGROUNDS TO 

MAKE YOUR USUAL DONATION BETWEEN 9AM AND 3PM. 

 

IF YOU CANNOT MAKE IT TO THE DMCSC CLUBHOUSE ON THE DAY PLEASE DROP IN TO ONE OF THE 

FOLLOWING MOTORCYCLE DEALERS WHO HAVE GENEROUSLY OFFERED TO BE COLLECTION POINTS 

FOR THIS YEARS MODIFIED TOY RUN.  PLEASE MAKE YOUR DONATION BEFORE THE 20TH DECEMBER 

2020 AT ANY OF THE FOLLOWING: 

 ELITE MOTORCYCLES - 90 MORT ST, TOOWOOMBA 

 DARLING DOWNS HARLEY-DAVIDSON - 329 TAYLOR ST, TOOWOOMBA 

 TOOWOOMBA MOTORCYCLES - 26 WATER ST, TOOWOOMBA 

 QUEENSLAND BIKE & 4WD - 6 CARRINGTON RD, TOOWOOMBA 

 

FOR FURTHER DETAILS PLEASE CONTACT  

DMCSC PRESIDENT MARK ANDREWS ON 0484 605 861 

 

 


